
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.145/2024-25                                                                         Date: 11 Feb, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Please be informed that Guru Ravidass Jayanti is a restricted holiday. Contrary to rumours, the 
school will remain open tomorrow for all staff and students. 
 
However, if any Parent, who is a devotee of Guru Ravidas, his/ her ward may avail a leave with 
proper justification, as per our leave policy. 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar     
           (Principal)  
  
  
Copy to:   
 
VPL / HMs/Transport I/C 
Staff  
Website I/C 
 
 
 
 
 


